
Eagles
hasing down

competition
With a month to go

before district
competition, the varsity
boys cross country team
made strides toward
capturing another district
title by closing in 01} their
main competition, the
Chamois Pirates. Vienna
finished with 98 points
just behind Chamois, 91
points, for fourth place at
the BelleInvitational The
Vienna boys also beat all
of the conference schools,
and 4' other schools thev
will run against a't
districts..

Linn was the boys
team champion with 28
points and Fatima
finished second with 69
points. Trek Blackwell
(18:16, 12th) paced the
Eagles varsity team.

Corey Schoene (19:01,
21st) ran to his best team
finish followed closely by
Zac Schoene (19:03,22nd).
Cole Meier (19:50, 34th)
ran another solid race ]
with Paul Brune (20:06,
41st) rounding out the top
five.

Other varsity runners
were Jesses Messersmith 
(21:05, 57th) and Sam (
Schulte (22:12,75th). JV
boys runners at the meet
were Vince Hollis (23:50,
42nd) and Alex Miller
(24:53,44th).

For the high school (
girls, Deseray Helton ran
to a 7th place finish in a
time of 22:44. Katlyn
Meier ran her best time of
the year, 27:19- 41st, and
Hannah Herzing finished
in 28:30- 49th.

"The boys have been ]
practicing well and it is
showing up in the meets.
I hope the results will
show up for the rest of the
girls also as we get them
back.for some meets later
in the season," said Coach
Martin.

In the junior high ,
races, Chandler Harker I
had the best finish 5th -



9:21. Also running well
for the boys were Bryse
Rowden (8th - 9:44) <;1nd
Kolton Clark (22nd 
10:10). Karleigh Ousley
once again lead the girls
(18th - 11:28). Jessica
Patton was 24th (11:40),
Makayla James finished
38th (12:17) and Katie
Rujawitz placed 107th
(16:16).

"The junior high
runners are an exciting
group to watch this year.
They do very well against
some of the best fields of
junior high runners I have
seen in years," said Coach
Martin:

Vienna will run at St.
James this week on
October 1st and in Cuba
next week on October 7th.



Deseray Helton
placed 7th in the
Varsity Girls race at
Belle with a time of
22:44.

Chandler Harker
finished in 5th place in
the Middle School
Boys race at Belle with
a time of 9:21.



Karleigh Ousley
finished 18th in the
Middle School Girls
race at Belle with a
time of 11:28.


